
The City of Portland is beginning 
a planning project for Brentwood-
Darlington and portions of adjacent 
neighborhoods. Learn more about 
the Lower Southeast Rising project 
and take the kick-off survey:

The City of Portland is committed to 
providing meaningful access. To request 
translation, interpretation, modifications, 
accommodations, or other auxiliary aids or 
services, contact 503-823-5185, Relay: 711

1120 SW Fifth Ave, Suite 1331
Portland, OR 97204

portland.gov/ 
lower-se-rising 

Questions? Email us at 
LowSEPlan@portlandoregon.gov 
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